
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  

ILLINOIS TOLLWAY 2016 TENTATIVE BUDGET 
 
The Illinois State Toll Highway Authority, an instrumentality and administrative agency 
of the State of Illinois, will hold three public hearings pursuant to 605 ILCS 10/23(g) on 
its 2016 Tentative Budget: 
 
Thursday, November 12, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. 
Chicago Heights City Hall 
1601 Chicago Road 
Chicago Heights, IL 60411 
 
Tuesday, November 17, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. 
Lake County Central Permit Facility 
500 W. Winchester Road 
Libertyville, IL 60048 
 
Thursday, November 19, 2015, at 8:30 a.m. 
Illinois Tollway Headquarters 
2700 Ogden Avenue 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 
 
This hearing is accessible to disabled individuals. Persons planning to attend who will 
need a sign language interpreter or other similar accommodations should notify the 
Tollway at 630-241-6800, extension 1101, or TTY 630-241-6898 at least one week 
before the hearing. 
 
The Illinois Tollway invites public comment on the 2016 Tentative Budget. At the 
hearings, persons may make oral or written comments. Comments also may be mailed to 
the address listed below or posted on the Illinois Tollway’s website 
www.illinoistollway.com. All comments mailed or emailed must be received no later 
than November 19, 2015. 
 
Detailed information on the 2016 Tentative Budget may be viewed on the Illinois 
Tollway’s website at http://www.illinoistollway.com/about-the-tollway/finance/budgets 
or may be requested by contacting the Illinois Tollway at:  
 
Illinois Tollway 
2700 Ogden Avenue 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 
630-241-6800 ext. 1101 
info@getipass.com 
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